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Dear parents and Carers

YEAR 4 - FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  

PLEASE COMPLETE THE ATTACHED FORM AND SEND BACK TO SCHOOL BEFORE 7th NOVEMBER IF YOU WISH YOUR CHILD TO MAKE THEIR FIRST HOLY COMMUNION IN JULY 2018.
 .

This year we are beginning the preparation for the First Holy Communion with a 'Presentation Mass' on Sunday, 26th November- the Feast of Christ the King at St Joseph’s church at 11.00am.   The Mass will include a part where parents will be asked to bring their children forward.   The children will then be presented with a booklet/card - "My pathway to First Holy Communion" - so that they can have a record of their attendance at Sunday Masses in the parish through to the celebration of the Sacrament.  The card will have spaces for each Sunday from 26th November until July 1st which is when First Holy Communion will take place, for a stamp to be put or a signature if you are visiting another church.   It is expected that the children and their families will attend Mass on a Saturday or a Sunday each week.

His Grace the Archbishop will come to our parishes on the 4th and 5th November.  He will preach at each Mass and will want to meet with parishioners during the visit.  Please keep this date free as we would like as many children and their families as possible to be at Mass this weekend.

First Holy Communion preparation sessions

The main catechesis is already taking place in the schools. However, there is an expectation that parents and children attend a monthly session together. There will be a session each month offered from January to June, at St Joseph’s.   Dates for these sessions will be sent out towards the end of the Autumn term.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Mellor, RE Leader.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Thomas
[bookmark: _GoBack]Principal
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